
Spare Uniform  

Nursery/Reception would kindly appreciate any spare wellies or clothes for their children.  
We would also appreciate any spare uniform, you have.  Please pass your donations to the 
office.                              

Thank you     

Dear Parents and Carers,  What a busy few weeks we have been having.  

Please can I remind you now that it is Autumn and the weather is beginning to change, 

please make sure your child has a suitable coat.   

School Parliament Visit Years 3—5 Council Chambers Visit 
  
Representatives from our School Parliament went to the Council Chambers on the 22.09.16 
for a series of debates on issues affecting young people.  They particularly enjoyed the ses-
sion on oral health, they all came back with a “goody” bag. 

PGL Trip – Year 5 
 
The children had a lovely time recently on their PGL trip and were very well behaved and 
tried lots of new and exciting things including abseiling, rifle shooting, karting and rock 
climbing. Some even learnt to ride a bike!  
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Labelling School Uniform 

Please could we remind parents to clearly label all uniform/coats and bags.   

Many thanks  



Important Dates 

30.09.16—School Disco KS1 and 
KS2  

24.10.16—28.10.16—Half term  

31.10.16—First Day Back  

16.11.16—Individual School Photos 

18.11.16  - Children in Need Spotty 
Mufti  

19.12.16– 02.01.16—Half term  

03.01.17—Non pupil day  

04.01.17— First Day Back   

13.02.17—17.02.17—Half term  

20.02.17—First Day Back  

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 

available on our website and copies are 

available in reception. 

Individual School Photos 

Individual School Photos will take place on 

Wednesday 16th November throughout the day.  

If you wish your siblings to have their photos' tak-

en, this will be after school at 3.15 in the hall. 

Medical Appointments  

Please can I remind parents if your child has an 

medical appointment, a letter from the hospital/

dentist will be needed for their school file.  If your 

child requires a school dinner on that day and is not 

present at registration, please can you order it in 

the office before 9.30am.   

Thank you.      

Children in Need— Spotty Mufti  

18th November 2016   

Wear something spotty  

Small donation will be greatly appreciated. 

KS2 Study Guides 
 

There are KS2 Study Guides for Maths, English and Science that parents/carers can buy for £2 
each. They contain everything that is needed to be known for the KS2 curriculum! 
 
Please could we ask parents to clearly mark on an envelope what books they require and put the 
correct money inside and pass back to the class teacher.  Please can we have all requests back 
by Friday 30th September.  Once the books have arrived, your order will be forwarded to you.     

From Vicky Bishop - Family Support Worker  
 
'Healthy Lifestyles' Starting 28th September 
3.30-5.30pm. 'Find out more about ways to pro-
mote your families physical and emotional 
health and wellbeing with this relaxed yet in-
formative 4 week course' Creche available for 
children aged 1-4 years.  
  
'Welcome to Foundation' Starting 30th Septem-
ber 9.15-11.15am. 'Get involved with your 
child's learning journey. Find out more about the 
school day and how children learn. Creche 
available for children aged 1- 4 years.  
  
'Button Jewellery' 5th October 9.15-11.15am. 
'Come along, get creative, have fun and take 
your mind away from every day stresses and 
worries with this relaxed and fun workshop' Cre-
che available for children aged 1-4 years.  
 
 
 
All courses will need to be booked, please pass 
your name to reception if you wish to attend.   
 

Main Entrance via the school carpark  

Please note the main entrance is only to 

be used after 9.20am, once the back gate 

is shut.   

You can only come through the main re-

ception door before 9.20am, if you have 

prior permission from the Head of School.    
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